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3-15-22 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents… 

As a reminder, tomorrow The Florida Department of Health in Broward County, in 

partnership with Broward County Public Schools, are providing voluntary free Pfizer 

COVID-19 vaccination here at Lake Forest tomorrow from 2:00 until 6:00. No 

insurance required. We are giving first and second doses to students ages 5 to 11 

years. Please be aware that students must come to the vaccination event with their 

parent or guardian who will complete and sign a consent form onsite. You can find the 

consent form and the Vaccine Information Fact Sheet at 

lakeforest.browardschools.com under the Health and Safety Tab! If you have any 

questions about the vaccine, please call DOH-Broward at 954-412-7300, Monday 

through Friday from 8am to 5pm. 

Also please take a moment to complete the parent portion of the annual customer 

survey. We truly appreciate your time and effort in completing this. 

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/186381/p568 

Early release on Thursday and students return on Tuesday March 29.  

Have a safe spring break! 

 


